
SAC Meeting Minutes- Tuesday, March 5, 2024 by Lori Mandile 

Attendance: Martine Abraham, Diane Culver, Christina McIntyre, Christine Paul, Cami Holdinga, 
Christina McIntyre, Kirsten Burns, Marquesha Abraham, Maria Banks 

Meeting Minutes: 

Meeting called to order at 6:10 pm by Diane Culver.  

Pledge of Allegiance by Diane Culver. 

No quorum present.  March agenda, Motion to excuse absences, approval of February minutes will 
move to April agenda. 

Focus on Students- Marquesha Abraham 

-Field Day coming up on 3/14/24 for high school students during periods 5-7; planned activities 
include dodge ball, king of court, etc; Leadership class will provide watermelon for refreshment  

-Prom being planned for end of April; organized by the Junior class 

Focus on Sports- notes from Lance Martin, delivered by Christine Paul (include notes from Coach 
Martin) 

-Thursday night baseball game (3/7/24) will contribute donations to Coach Dexter Butler fund. 

-MHS teachers, staff and students are encouraged to wear red tomorrow to show support to Butler 
family and Key West community. 

Focus on the Arts- Christine Paul 

-MHS Band went to SSE to promote music and the arts.’ 

-Saturday Night Fever coming up; preparation is ongoing. 

-AVID Talent Show is Thursday, May 2. 

-Friday, May 3 is a tentative event- Wrestling Show as fundraiser for Athletics.  More info to come. 

-Middle School PBIS Spring Fling- Mini field day 3/13/2024 

-Spring concert coming soon. 

-Solo ensemble took place recently with many students participating by preparing and performing 
solos. 

Focus on SAC- Diane Culver 

Teacher Appreciation week coming up and the following ideas were discussed as an update: 
Christine Paul contacted Kate Chapman for a chocolate fountain for teachers; also is planning to 
organize a writing campaign to encourage students to write notes of appreciation to teachers; any 
other ideas for snacks/gifts welcome.  We will revisit in April. 

Focus on School- Principal Christine Paul 



Dolphin Showcase was successful including students from SSE and Sugarloaf with schedule cards 
being collected from all incoming students.   

Student elective choices help in developing new classes so administration can know where interest 
is.  Fashion Marketing is one example of a new class being developed that will potentially lead to 
certification.  This is a process that takes much planning and coordinating with district guidelines. 

Open Agenda Items  

 Ms. Keenum reported that the SAT is being offered to all juniors this Thursday 3/7/24 and was made 
available to seniors as well, though there was little interest.  These tests are paid by the MCSD so a 
great opportunity for the students.  Christine Paul showed a video on how to be prepared for the 
test. 

Ms. Paul reported that Career Day was wonderful with 30 presenters and Juniors and Seniors 
participating.   

Meeting adjourned by Diane Culver at 6:45 pm. 

 

 

 

 

 


